
 

 

PRECAUTIONARY  

UTILITY ISSUED  

VOLUNTARY WATER CONSERVATION NOTICE  

 On November 1, 2024, a possible water problem can occur City of Cameron Water  
            (date)        (location) 

The areas that are affected are as follows: 
✓ Entire Water System  or  Other       

 

DUE TO DROUGHT CONDITIONS, WE ARE ASKING ALL RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES 
TO BE MINDFUL AND PRESERVE WATER.   

What Should I do? 

• Turn the faucet off while brushing your teeth, rinse with a glass of water. 
• When shaving, use a sink filled with rinse water. 
• Take short showers instead of baths. 
• Fill the sink with water to pre-rinse dishes before putting them in the dishwasher. 
• No washing your residence or vehicle  

 

For more information on long-term water conversation measures such as installing water-
saving plumbing fixtures and appliances and identifying and repairing leaks within your 
home, visit DEP’s website at www.depweb.wv.gov, search “Water Conservation Tips” 
What happened? What is being done? 
DUE TO DROUGHT CONDITIONS  
                          (Estimated time frame) 

We will inform you when you no longer need to conserve water.  We anticipate resolving the 
problem within UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. 
   (Estimated time frame) 

For more information, please contact City Hall at (304)-686-2366 or 44 Main Street 
Cameron, WV 26033. 
Please share this information with all the other people who drink the water, especially 
those who may not have received this notice directly.  
This notice is being sent to you by City of Cameron Water  
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